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Williamson Co. Landfill
600 Landfill Road
Phone: (512) 759-8881 
Fax (512) 759-5004

Landfill Hours
Monday- Friday: 7 AM to 5 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to Noon
Sunday: Closed

Hutto Recycling Center (512) 846-7256
Monday - Friday: 7 AM to 5 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to Noon
Sunday: Closed

JESSE ANDRADE
Sr. District
Manager

Manager’s Report
Hello neighbors! As the holiday season approaches and cooler weather settles in, we want to take a 
moment to update you on the latest happenings at Williamson County Landfill.

Before the end of the year, the landfill will begin expanding its gas system by adding six new vertical wells 
and eight new horizontal wells. These wells are an important components of a landfill, helping reduce any 
potential odors to ensure we remain a great neighbor. The project should wrap up in early 2025.

Aside from working to ensure everything runs smoothly at the landfill during this busy time of year, 
we’ve also been spending time in the community sharing information about recycling, the landfill, and our biannual HHW 
events. We provided free disposal vouchers to the Keep Hutto Beautiful for the Great Hutto Cleanup in October, worked with 
local law enforcement to help a resident in need of disposal services in November, and hosted a booth at multiple events 

Williamson County Landfill Holiday Hours
Christmas Week:
December 23 - 24, 5 AM - 5 PM.
Closed December 25, Christmas Day.
December 26 - 27, 5 AM - 5 PM.
December 28, 6 AM - 3 PM.

New Year’s Week:
December 30 - 31, 5 AM - 5 PM.
Closed January 1, New Year’s Day.
January 2 - 3, 5 AM - 5 PM.
January 4, 6 AM - 3 PM.

On October 26, we hosted a table at the Hutto Halloween 
event at Orgain Park. 

We hosted a booth and raffle at the Williamson County Fair 
and Rodeo on October 23 and 26.

throughout Williamson County. Looking ahead to next year, I 
am a pleased to announce in April we will sponsor the Hutto 
Chamber of Commerce monthly luncheon and host our 
first HHW event of the year at the Williamson County Expo 
Center. More information about those two events will be 
shared in the first part of 2025.

I hope everyone’s holidays are full of memorable moments 
and fun. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
call me at 512-823-2896. Our regular hours are Monday - 
Friday, 7 AM to 5 PM, and Saturday, 7 AM to 12 PM.

Happy Holidays


